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Learning  

  

  

 

Thank you for your support with storytelling at home. This week we have been mapping out our stories 

to tell to our friends, remembering to use story language and make our story as interesting as we can. In 

maths we have linked our number to measuring towers in a superhero city and making Numicon cities 

and writing number sentences to go with them. We have also been talking about whole and parts and 

finding lots of ways to make a number. 

Next week 

Sport Relief event will take place on Friday so get the sports kit out of the wardrobe! The children will be 

doing their run after registration. 

We look forward to seeing you all at parents evening. 

Sally Windmill 
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